PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE SEPTEMBER 12, 2012 AT 7:00 PM

The Village of Cold Spring Board of Trustees will hold a public meeting on Wednesday, September 12, 2012 beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the Cold Spring Firehouse, 154 Main Street, Cold Spring, NY. Representatives from the engineering firm of CHA will present plans and accept questions or comments from the public on the proposed federal transportation projects involving improvements to Main Street, Fishkill Avenue and Furnace Street.

Dated: August 31, 2012 Mary Saari, Village Clerk